
        

 

Summer Passport 2025 - Taking Part Guidance  

This year’s scheme will be operating from 29th July – 21st August 2025 (Tuesdays and 

Thursdays) and activities will be available from 11am – 3pm. 

Daily registration 

Participants will be required to check in at every session via the Summer Passport 

registration table on each day they attend.  

This will be located under a gazebo marked ‘Registration’ and staff will be wearing Gosport 

Summer Passport or Motiv8 uniform.  

Participants will be issued with a wristband, so they can take part in activities on offer at 

that location.  Different coloured wristbands are issued each day and all activities are free.  

There are some activities which have more limited availability. These cannot be booked in 

advance - queues may occur. 

Gosport Summer Passport is an open access scheme and young people are free to leave at 

any time during the session.  

Emergency contact 

When your child is attending the event, please ensure our staff team can contact you or 

someone you nominate as an emergency contact. In these situations, the call will be made 

from a mobile number from one of the Summer Passport staff team and therefore, may not 

be a number you recognise.  

Free Bus Travel 

A Summer Passport bus pass is available for registered participants and allows free travel on 

local First bus transport. It is valid only on days that Summer Passport takes place (Tuesday 

& Thursdays 29/07 – 21/08 inclusive) and can only be used to get to and from Summer 

Passport locations.  

Bus passes can be collected from Gosport Borough Council, Town Hall, High Street, PO12 

1EB from 14/07/2025 – 25/07/2025 between 09:00 – 16:30.  If you are unable to collect 

your bus pass from the Town Hall you can collect it on your first day of the scheme. 

Food, drink and supplies 

We advise that your child brings their own food, drink and sunscreen to each session as 

some locations do not have shops or facilities close by.    

At some locations, food related activities are included such as a free BBQ or cooking activity 

but these are not an unlimited supply so may run out before the end of the session 

depending upon numbers attending.  

 

 



Behaviour code 

There is a behaviour code in place for young people taking part in the scheme.  

This is available to view on Safer Gosport website and copies will also be displayed at each 

location. Participants choosing not to follow the behaviour code when taking part may be 

asked to leave or banned from attending further activities.  

Activities may be subject to cancellation at short notice and this will be communicated via 

our social media account (www.facebook.com/gosportsummerpassportscheme) and 

website (https://www.safergosport.co.uk/summer-passport/).  

Regular updates about the scheme and the activities will also be posted across these 

channels including the details of daily activities and photos.  

For any queries, please contact: 

Sarah Dutson, Community Engagement and Projects Officer 

communitysafety@gosport.gov.uk 02392 545232 
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